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FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, July 10, 2017 — The Winnebago County, IL ETSB, the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office 
and the City of Rockford have recently awarded Federal Engineering, Inc. (FE) a contract to assist in the 
acquisition of a new Public Safety system. 
 
Mr. Derek Bergsten, Rockford Fire Chief and ETSB Chair, indicated: “As a result of a Request for Qualifications, 
Winnebago County ETSB, the County and the City selected Federal Engineering to provide technical support 
for this important project. We have worked with L. R. Kimball in the past and were very happy with the firm.  With 
FE’s addition of the L.R. Kimball public safety communications consulting practice, they became the natural 
choice for the County.” 
 
Mr. Ronald F. Bosco, FE’s President and CEO, provided a vignette of the Winnebago project: “The Public Safety 
(CAD/LERMS/MDC) System upgrade project will occur in four phases: 
 Phase 1 – Needs assessment and stakeholder engagement  
 Phase 2 – Development of functional specifications 
 Phase 3 – Procurement support including RFP development and vendor selection  
 Phase 4 – Project management and implementation support” 

 
Mr. J. Michael Kennedy, FE’s Vice President of Sales, stated: “We look forward to working with the agencies in 
Winnebago County to support them in procuring their next Public Safety system.  We have enjoyed a good 
relationship assisting Winnebago in the NINGA NG911 environment and look forward to working on more public 
safety projects in the future.”  
 
Federal Engineering is the leading, nationwide firm providing analysis, design, procurement, and implementation 
support for public safety and public service communications.  FE provides consulting services involving LTE as 
well as traditional VHF, UHF, 700 MHz, 800 MHz, 900 MHz and 4.9GHz mobile radio systems.  FE also supports 
FirstNet planning for the Nationwide Public Safety Broadband Network.  Since 1983, FE has completed 
thousands of projects for 46 state governments, as well as numerous local and federal government clients.   
 
Federal Engineering, Inc., recently added the L.R. Kimball public safety communications consulting practice to 
the firm. FE now offers the services of a worldwide leader in public safety answering point (PSAP) consulting. 
With FE/Kimball, jurisdictions can rely upon one firm for virtually all of their consulting needs in E9-1-1, NG9-1-
1, PSAPs, Emergency Call Centers, and Emergency Operations Centers as well as land mobile radio voice, 
wireless data, broadband, backhaul, and emerging LTE mobile communications systems.
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